CALL FOR APPLICATIONS
FOR COACHES AT VALLEYSTREAM PICKLEBALL CLUB

Valleystream Pickleball Club (VPC) is looking to engage 3 experienced and
enthusiastic pickleball coaches with strong people and communication skills for the 2023
season.

Coaches will provide private and group training for beginner, intermediate and advanced level
players.

Coaches will work with the Head Coach, Matthew Kawamoto, to provide coaching and clinics to
Valleystream’s members and guests.

The Club is located in the west end of Ottawa and is a popular seasonal facility. It has 14
dedicated pickleball courts with over 400 members.

Requirements

* IPTPA, NCCP or PPR certification
» Strong communication and people skills

Responsibilities

» Work with the Head Coach to deliver a coaching philosophy that is common to
all VPC coaches

* Provide private coaching and clinics as required

Compensation

* Most compensation will come from private lessons

» Payment for additional responsibilities that may arise from the Board will be

negotiated as required

The successful candidates will be required to join the Club and obtain a minimum $2
million liability insurance policy (City of Ottawa requirement).

Deadline for applications is May 10th, 2023.
Interested and qualified candidates should send their applications to: vpcpickleball@gmail.com.



